
 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners: 

As many of you know, we’ve been working hard on 2022 events behind the scenes – just in a 

different way this season. 

After 12 years and over 800 combined car show, cruise in and indoor automotive events in 

Northern Illinois and Southern Wisconsin, we’ve decided to follow one of our other dreams and 

relocate to the Smoky Mountains of Tennessee. We have many wonderful memories to take 

with us, including our friendships with the vehicle owners, our host venues, our event sponsors,  

the best team members we could ever ask for (Jax, Brenda, Charlie, Jim, Don, Margaret, Jon, 

Sabrina, Tony, Nick, Patrick, Dan, and Jerry), our partner charities, along with the support of our 

family and friends. We couldn’t have been as successful, nor had as much fun, without all of 

your support and participation! 

While we won’t be running our events remotely, and the Chicagoland All Wheel Show series 

events have ended with our departure, we have been transitioning several of your favorite 

2021 events to two of the best companies in Northern Illinois. There are 17 events set to go so 

far, and more to come! It is our hope that with our operational and promotional support this 

season, the vehicle owners and our 2021 host venues will have enjoyable car shows and cruise 

nights for 2022 and beyond.  

Stick with us on Facebook for some event pictures from the last few years in the coming weeks 

and months. Additionally, watch for our emails, website and Facebook updates this season to 

find out where your favorite events are headed for 2022. Last but not least, stay tuned to find 

out if we add some new events, on a smaller scale, in our new location (it could be a fun area to 

visit and vacation for vehicle enthusiasts, family and friends).   

We love you all!  

Be well, thank you for all of your support over the years, and keep in touch!   

Sincerely,  

Steve and Amy  

BGV Motorsports   


